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Sent: 22 July 2016 14:58 
To: Carolyn Wilkins 

Subject: Motions, Ethical Procurement and Pensions Investment and Super Rats 

 
Dear Carolyn 
 
Thank you for your recent correspondence in relation to the above motions. 
 
When I was the Shadow Pensions Minister I raised this matter with the then Minister for the DCLG 
and -  as requested, will continue to press the case. 
 
 
On the Super Rat issue, I will forward the contents of the motion onto the Department for the 
Environment. 
 
Best regards 
 
Angela 
 
 
 
 
Mike Amesbury 
Senior Parliamentary Adviser 
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